We also request the funding match be less than 1:1 making it easier to obtain the
entire $100,000 grant without securing $100,000 of local money.

The Griggs County Fair Association is very appreciative of the creation of HB1591
and fully supports the passage of this bill to help support the Griggs County Fair
Association, Griggs County 4-H program, and the Griggs County citizens. Please vote
yes for HB1591.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Johnson

Griggs County Fair Association President

Letter submitted with support of Matt Haugen, Vice President, Jessica Haugen,
Secretary, Emily Waldo, Treasurer, and fair board members Lexi Broschat, Jerry
Hohertz, Stephanie Edland (Griggs County Commissioner), Shae Lynn Ludlow, Chad
Johnson, and Samantha Harris



